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Dr. Getreuer called the meeting to order at 9:16 a.m. 

 

MINUTES: 

 
Ms. Parry moved to approve the April 12, 2018, minutes with corrections.  Dr. Cobb seconded.  

Approved unanimously. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

 

At Dr. Getreuer’s request, Deborah Clark wrote a letter granting postponement for June 12, 

2018, at 10a, was sent via certified return receipt to Jose Luis Fornis 34 Nobile Street. 

 

Jose Luis Fornis withdrew his appeal scheduled for June 14, 2018 via letter delivered on June 1, 

2018. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

The Health Commission will decide on the August meeting date at the July 12
th

 meeting. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Dr. Getreuer will reach out to the State of CT Public Health Committee and invite Dr. Calder to 

attend. 

 

Dr. Decker will continue her research on nursing homes and update the Commission. 

 

Ms. Parry, and Dr. Calder met with The Stamford Advocate’s editorial department. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

There being no further business before the regular session of the Health Commission, 

the meeting adjourned at 10:22 a.m.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,      

 


